
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS: September 17,2017  

ENTRANCE HYMN 530 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 603 

COMMUNION HYMN 656 

RECESSIONAL 

HYMN* 

748S 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

SEPTEMBER 16TH THROUGH SEPTEMBER 24TH, 2017 
If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

09-16    4:00 PM   Joan Semerad – The Family 

Susan Watson – The Family 

Anna LaCoppola (25th Anniversary) –  

Granddaughter Aubrie 

Karen DeMarco – The Family 

09-17    9:00 AM Claudine Lull-Barber (11th Anniversary) -

Mom and Dad 

Marian Lirosi – The Family 

John Peterson – The Holub Family 

09-18   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

09-19   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

09-20   7:30 AM Mass 

09-21   7 :30 AM Mass 

09-22   7:30 AM Mass 

09-23   4:00 PM John Layaou – Sheila 

Joan Klock – Kathy Brooks 

Susan Watson – The Family 

09-24   9:00 AM Salvatore Grasso – John Pedre 

Regina Salinski – Former Classmates 

John Peterson – Phyllis Boyd 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 09/18 1 Tm 2:1-8                                     Lk 7:1-10 

Tues. 09/19 1 Tm 3:1-13                                   Lk 7:11-17 

Wed. 09/20 1 Tm 3:14-16                                Lk 7:31-35 

Thur. 09/21 Eph 4:1-7, 11-13                          Mt 9:9-13 

Fri. 09/22 1 Tm 6:2c-12                                Lk 8:1-3 

Sat. 09/23 1 Tm 6:13-16                                Lk 8:4-15 

Sun. 09/24 Is 55:6-9    Phil 1:20c-24, 27a    Mt 20:1-16a 
 

 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – SEPTEMBER 23RD   AND  24TH,  2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack D. Gillette 

CUP 1 B. Corlew A. Stolle 

CUP 2 C. Gregoire H. Burke 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 D. Kruk J. Guzewich 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 B. Keegan P. Johnson 

CUP 3 S. Ernst A. Seaver 

CUP 4 R. Kruk K. Sroczynski 

SERVER TBD C. Gillette 

SERVER  J. Rudolph 

GREETER M. Cybulski P. Boyd 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 9/4-9/10/17 
OFFERTORY  $4,369.17 ENVELOPE USERS 128 

DEBT REDUCTION        93.00 ATTENDANCE 318 

FF/YM FEES   1,260.00   

FUNDRAISING       992.51   

TOTAL INCOME $6,714.68 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,429.59 

Many, many thanks for your generosity & prayers ~ 

last weekend’s second collection for Catholic 

Charities Storm Relief amounted to $3,048.05 (this is 

in addition to the $346.10 that was previously 

collected).  These funds will help aid those in Texas, 

Louisiana and Florida recover from the recent 

hurricanes that have devastated those areas. Next 

weekend’s second collection will be the Diocesan 

collection for Catholic University.   

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray 

for family, friends and those who have died recently.  

We also pray for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country. 

 

 



TWENTY-FOURTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                   SEPTEMBER 17TH, 2017 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 9/19 City Mission Meal – 5PM - CM 

Weds. 9/20 Finance Committee – 7PM - R 

Thurs. 9/21 Social Concerns – 7PM-R 

Thurs. 9/21 Baptismal Prep – 7PM – C 

(Pre-registration required) 

 

If you happen to bump into Tony and Betty 

Marotta, please wish them Happy 

Anniversary, as today is their 67th Wedding     

Anniversary!!!  CONGRATULATIONS!!!  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please join us for coffee and pastries in Holy 

Family Hall today, Sunday, September, 17th.  

Sit and enjoy some fellowship with others 

and perhaps meet some new parishioners that you 

did not know! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you from Kathy Brooks to all who 

supported the annual Farmer’s Market with 

donations of produce, baked goods, craft 

items and time by helping sell all the 

goods.  Our Farmer’s Market raised $992.51 (to 

date).  There are a few jars of salsa, sauce and jam 

available for sale in Holy Family Hall by the kitchen.  

The items are priced and there is a container for your 

payment.   The winner of the bottle of 1857 Potato 

Vodka is Rick Svec – Congratulations!      

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~    

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 

scheduled for Tuesday, September 19th.  

All orders must be at the Parish Office by 

Monday, September 18th at 10 am. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Grace Fay is still in need of catechists for Youth 

Ministry – if you can help, please call or send an email 

to Grace. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                             Christ at the Center 

An adult-faith-enrichment evening to be held on 

Monday, September 18. Join us at 6:30 p.m. for 

gathering and light refreshments and 7 p.m. for the 

presentation.  

                    Living as Missionary Disciples 

An interactive evening for catechists, youth ministers 

and volunteers working with children and youth in a 

parish setting, proudly presented by the parishes of 

the Twin Rivers Vicariate of the Roman Catholic 

Diocese of Albany. Join us on September 19 at 6:30 

p.m. for gathering and light refreshments and at 7 

p.m. for the presentation. 

The above presentations will be held at Immaculate 

Conception, Glenville and Bob Perron will be the 

presenter. 

 

       Discount Passes ($5) for the October 

17th Boscov’s discount shopping day are still 

available at the Parish Office.  This pass 

entitles you to an average of 25% off most 

merchandise (see back of pass for complete details). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RAFFLE TICKETS are available in Holy 

Family Hall for the Gas Card Raffle 

($2.00/ticket) and 50/50 ($1.00/ticket).  

Both raffles will be drawn at the conclusion 

of our Ziti Dinner/Silent Auction on October 14th.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our 8th Annual Ziti Dinner & Silent 

Auction is around the corner and is 

scheduled for Saturday, October 14th!  

Sponsors, bakers, servers & auction 

items are needed.  Updated pink sheets are available 

in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance (thank you 

to those who have already volunteered and donated 

for this event).  Your response is needed to make this 

a success. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

At this time we are not able to have 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 9:00 

am liturgy as we only have 2 teams (4 

volunteers) that have stepped forward.  

We are in need of at least 4 additional 

volunteers in order to make this program work.  If you 

have hesitated to volunteer for whatever reason, now 

is the time to step forward.  Please contact Deb 

Griffith at the office (518-346-2316) or email 

dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com.   As previously 

announced, we will not start this program unless we 

have 4 teams in place. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are called and you are invited…….The music 

ministry at Our Lady of Grace would like to celebrate 

our faith and carry out our call to serve with a concert, 

“Singing through the Seasons of Love and Grace” to 

be held on Sunday, October 15, 2017 at 3PM at OLG.  

Together we would like to help build the spiritual 

bonds of the local community as we sing through 

some of our favorite songs of the church year. 
 

We would like to invite choir members, 

instrumentalists, and any youth (Grades 9 – 12) and 

adults that are musical to join in.  If interested, please 

see Linda Jones or contact Patty Neumann at 

Neumann@lvmusik@nycap.rr.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The youth attending the National Catholic Youth 

Conference will be holding a bake sale here at St 

Joe’s next weekend 9/23 and 9/24 after each mass. 
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